THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY
AIKEN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
NOVEMBER 17, 2015

The Aiken County Board of Education met for a special called meeting on Tuesday,
November 17, 2015, at the District Office, 1000 Brookhaven Dr., Aiken, at 6:00 p.m.
Print and broadcast news media were notified of the time, date, and place of this

meeting.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Mrs. Rosemary English, Chairman
Mr. Levi Green, Vice-Chairman
Mr. Cecil Atchley
Mr. John Wesley Hightower
Mr. Keith Liner
Mr. Ronnie West

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:
Mr. Tad Barber
Mr. Richard Hazen
Mr. Jeremy Mace

STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT:
Dr. Sean Alford, Superintendent
Mr. Tray Traxler, Comptroller
Mr. William H. Burkhalter, Board Attorney
Mrs. Vicky Durden, Administrative Assistant
to Board/Superintendent
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Chairman English called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and welcomed those in
attendance and noted the purpose of the Special Called Meeting is for SCSBA

Boardmanship Work Session.

Mr. Traxler addressed the Board regarding the following memorandums: Charter School
Audits = Year Ended June 30, 2015 and Audit/GASB #68. The memorandums were for

information only.

Chairman English introduced Mr. Scott Price, SCSBA Executive Director and Mrs.
ElizaBeth Branham, Esquire.

Mrs. Branham discussed the following topics: Board and Superintendent Relationship;
Education Leadership Team; Governing and Managing; Board Powers and Duties;
Roles and Responsibilities; and Board Member Authority.

Mr. Price gave a brief overview of the following: Advocates for Public Education; Open
Meetings; FOIA Open Meetings; Board Meeting Minutes; Working with Committees;
Closed Meetings; and SCSBA Services.

Mr. Price requested the Board members to complete the “Basics of Boardmanship”
Workshop Evaluation. Mrs. Durden will scan and send to Mr. Price on Wednesday,
November 18, 2015.

Chairman English thanked Mr. Price and Mrs. Branham for coming and providing the
“Basics of Boardmanship” Work Session.

The meeting adjourned at 8:13 p.m.

Submitted by: Vicky Durden
APPROVED:



